[date]

Dear [Participant's Name],

We are writing on behalf of the entire research team to express our gratitude for your participation in Sleep SMART, even though your journey with us concluded earlier than anticipated.

We understand that continuing in a clinical study can be challenging for a variety of reasons, and we want to thank you for the time, effort, and commitment you dedicated during your involvement. Every bit of data collected is invaluable, and your participation has contributed significantly to the progress of our study testing CPAP for stroke recovery and prevention.

Please know that your health and well-being are of utmost importance to us, and we respect your decision to withdraw. We are grateful for the role you played in advancing medical research and improving treatment options.

Should you have any questions about the study or wish to learn about the outcomes once the research is completed, please do not hesitate to reach out. We also welcome any feedback you might have about your experience, as it can help us improve future studies. Lastly, if you have reconsidered your decision to withdraw, please feel comfortable reaching out to us.

Thank you once again for your contribution. Warm regards,
[research team info]
